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Government of Newfoundland and Labrador 

Department of Seniors, Wellness and Social Development 

Office of the Minister 

April 27, 2016 

Mr. Joe Roberts, Spokesperson 
The Push for Change Foundation 
c/o 3242 Mayne Crescent 
Coquitlam, BC 
V3E 1N1 

Dear Mr. Roberts: 

I am pleased to provide this letter of support for your inspiring new initiative, The Push for 
Change campaign. 

Homeless youth face many diverse challenges throughout their lives and initiatives such as yours 
help build community awareness of this issue and mobilize support for solutions. Our 
government recognizes that by addressing youth homelessness, including through prevention-
based programming, we can build stronger communities throughout Newfoundland and Labrador 
and across the country. 

I would like to congratulate you and your team on the upcoming launch of the campaign and 
wish you well throughout your journey. 

Sincerely, 

SHERRY GAMBIN-WALSH, MHA 
Placentia-St. Mary's 
Minister 
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